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1 August 2021 

Provincial Secretariat. 

Colleagues, 

ONLINE PLAYER & TEAM REGISTRATION 

With the country now on Alert Level 3 of the Lockdown Regulations, 

provinces are advised to commence with their respective player & team 

registration on the VSA registration portal. 

Please be reminded that the registration of players and teams is a crucial 

aspect of the annual EPG Report that both VSA and the provinces have to 

comply with as per the Department of Sports, Arts and Culture’s 

requirements. 

To this end the “Month of August” has been designated as the registration 

of players & teams month. 

Please take note of the online registration process: 

1. Only designated members of the provincial executive will be 

permitted to upload players’ details on the VSA registration portal. 

 

2. Justin from OV Graphics, the company that manages the VSA 

website will assist provincial officials with the registration process. 

Justin can be contacted on: 066 540 3561 

 

3. The system will not accept incomplete player details when 

completing the registration process. 

 

4. Players who are not registered on the VSA registration portal will 

not be allowed to participate in any VSA or international 

competitions. 

 

5. REGISTRATION OF FOREIGN PLAYERS: The said player must 

produce an “International Clearance Certificate” (ITC). The 

document must have a start date and end date as the ITC must be 

produced to the respective province and VSA on an annual basis. 

 

6. Teams are reminded that a maximum of two (2) foreign players, 

one of which must be from the African continent, are allowed in a 

starting line up in a domestic league match or in a competition. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

NB. Players/officials who have unresolved issues with VSA are advised to 

attend to their respective matters.  

The said player/s will not be permitted to register with any team affiliated 

to VSA until his/her matter has been resolved by the VSA Legal 

Commission. 

Your co-operation is crucial in fast-tracking the player registration process. 

Please forward this correspondence to your respective membership. 

Thank you. 

Stay Safe 

 

 

Donovan Nair  
Secretary- General  
Volleyball South Africa  
072 372 2283  
 

 

 


